
Reception Weekly Update 
Monday 14th May – Friday 18th May 

 
 

This week we have been: 

•  Using clipboards to record our marks inside and outside of the 

classroom. 

• Creating ramps using different materials and measuring how far 

our cars can go. 

• Creating dens using fabrics, pegs and knots! 
 

In Maths we have been: 

• Using the vocabulary; adding, plus, add, equals. 
• Introduced to the sign  + and = 
• Carefully counting spots on each side of the ladybird and adding 

them together to find the total. 

• Starting to record some number sentences using marks and some 

numbers; 1 + 2 = 3. 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Introduced to the trigraphs ‘ear’ and ‘air’ the three letters 
represent one sound.   

• Reading, writing and doing the action for our new learning to 
help us to learn it. (hear, near, pair, hair) 

• Introduced to the tricky word ‘like’ and practised writing the 
tricky words we have learnt so far. Carefully forming our letters.  

• Learning the high frequency word ‘her’. 

Volunteering 

Are you free on a Tuesday between 12pm – 1pm.  

Would you like to join our rota of reception library volunteers?  

Please let your child’s class teacher know if you are interested.  
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